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Cyclone Pam not expected to affect TOWER in the Pacific Islands 
 
TOWER Limited (NZX/ASX: TWR) advises that it does not expect to be affected by Cyclone Pam in the 
Pacific Islands. 
 
TOWER has a long-standing presence in the Pacific Islands with representation in seven territories 
including the Solomon Islands and Fiji, both of which have been affected by the storm. The company 
does not have any exposure in Vanuatu. 
 
Chief Financial Officer Michael Boggs said today that TOWER did not expect to be impacted by storm 
damage in the territories in which it operates but remained on standby to assist its customers who may 
be affected by Cyclone Pam’s arrival in New Zealand. 
  
TOWER said its thoughts were with all those impacted by the storm, reportedly the biggest seen in the 
Pacific for 30 years. 
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